
Diary of a  

     Horse skeptic 

Dear Diary, 

 

OK OK OK I am so excited      

Diary!!!!  Remember Will Farrell 

banging on the cowbell and   

Christopher Walken exclaiming  

“I gotta have more cowbell". “I 

have a fever and the only       

prescription is more cowbell”.  

Well I have a fever as 

well and the only       

prescription for me is 

more horses!   Guardian 

Revival is filling that 

prescription with a      

G-Connect Experience called    

Harmony   Horsemanship this   

Sunday.  I will follow up with you 

Diary after the event.  Yes I 

gotta a fever and the only       

prescription is more horses! 

 

Diary you will have to wait for 

more about horses but there is 

so much I have to tell you.  

What a busy and exciting few 

weeks since Honor Flight! 

 I wrote a play many years ago 

and thanks to Alex Othmer and 

Megan Castellano we were able 

to stage 2 performances of  my play 

“With No Name On the Marquee”  

It is about when I was in the Army 

in Vietnam.  My friend Jane  Strong 

described it by saying the play was 

“in words what were that were  

poetic, gritty and compelling”.  Wow 

I hope everyone felt that way.  Bri-

an  Freeman led the Guardian Encore 

musician in 60’s music that enhanced 

the experience of the play.  We hope 

to stage the play a few more times 

in the fall. Thanks Guardian Revival! 

 

The Son’s of the American Legion of 

Mahopac were kind enough to donate 

a sign that commemorates our    

Veterans residence.  It is fitting 

that it properly honors the man who 

was most responsible for the       

creation of the Veterans Residence.  

Thank you Sons and thank you     

Senator Liebell. 

 

We also took down the Row of Honor 

the week end after the 4th of July.  

Many people wished that we left 

them up through the summer until 

just after Veterans Day in          

November.  To be honest Diary  the 

amount of flags that we have to retire 

if we leave them up that long is over-

whelming.  So fear not we will put them 

back up just prior to Veterans Day.  A 

thanks and salute to all who helped 

take the flags down. 

 

Last a couple of family notes that we 

at the Veterans Service Agency are 

proud to announce. 

 

Kianna, our administrative Assistant’s  

daughter Finished Pre school and      

Penelope will be entering   Kindergarten 

in the Fall.  Our intern Ella Graduated 

from High School  and will be attending  

Salve Regina  University in the fall.  

Deputy Director Art's son Brian was 

recently promoted to Colonel in the       

Army.  Way to go Brian!!!  Lastly My 

grandson Robert qualified and          

competed in the NYS High School State 

Championship  throwing the discus.  

Way to go guys we are proud of all our 

family members! 

 

Well Diary that’s all for now...I wish you 

Horses! 

   Karl 

 

Megan welcoming everyone and 

introducing the play & me. 

The Guardian Encore musicians 

ready to rock 60’s tunes! 

Son’s of the Legion and Residents 
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Donald. B. Smith 

 Government  

Campus 

110 Old Route 6, Bldg. 3 

Carmel, NY 10512 

Phone (845)808-1620  Fax (845)808-1940 

 

Karl Rohde, Director  

Art Hanley, Deputy Director 

Page 4 

Sadly we had 

to cancel  this 

Sunday.  Please 

sign up for the 

August Event! 
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